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March 28, 2025 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
RE:      APAC April 2025 Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Tony Burt, APAC Chair 
 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• APAC worked hard during the month of March in preparation for our 
elections, which occurred on April 8th.   

 
• At our March meeting, we welcomed the Vice Chancellor for Equity and 

Inclusive Excellence at WSU, Dr. Lisa Guerrero.  We held a discussion to 
focus on topics around equity and inclusion and how they are a focus at 
WSU, even given the changing world around us.  
 

• APAC Executive group worked with the Budget Committee to prepare 
budget models for proposed budget cuts to all areas at WSU, including 
APAC.  
 

• Attended a final meeting with WSU Executive Leadership and President 
Schulz.  We discussed future steps and preparation for President Cantwell 
coming in.  We look forward to establishing a relationship with her. 
 

• Upcoming / Ongoing Events: 
 

o Monthly photo competition had great response! – Photo contest 
with prizes for employees to win each month.    

o AP Appreciation Week starts on Monday – April 21st – 25th 
o AP Contribution Awards on Wednesday – April 23, 2025 – Includes 

stipends for award winners supported by the President’s Office. 
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